
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 

Sixth Form: key dates and information 
March 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
With Easter approaching I am writing to remind you of the key dates and information that will be important over 
the next half term for both Year 12 and 13. 
 
This term has once more, been full of trips, information days and revision sessions. Exams are approaching for both 
year groups, and it will be important that they use their time between now and then effectively. Using study 
periods productively and following teachers’ advice about revision is vital. Year 13 students have received their 
annual reports and should use them to guide their efforts and make the most of the time remaining.   
 
Revision sessions for Year 13 are published on Show My Homework which you can access with your parental log in. 
 
For those students who are hoping to start university in September 2024, the student finance online portal is now 
open for applications. Details can be found using the link below: 
 
Apply online for student finance - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
Year 12 can learn from the application shown by our year 13s and shortly they will be the most senior year group in 
our school community. I have no doubt that they will step into the role with dedication and enthusiasm.  
 
Key dates for the next half term for Sixth Form include:  
 
Tuesday 16th April – Year 12 Spoken English final  
Wednesday 17th April – Meet the Examiner – Religious Studies A level morning 
Friday 19th April – Whole school closure day  
Friday 19th April – Year 12 D of E Gold First aid course.  
Monday 22nd April to the 24th April – A level textile exam  
Monday 22nd April to the 26th April – Year 12 work experience week 
Wednesday 1st May to 3rd May - A level art exam, House music event  
Wednesday 1st May and 2nd May - A level languages speaking exams 
Wednesday 1st May – House music event – evening performance in the Theatre 
Tuesday 7th May – A level language speaking exams 
Friday 10th May – Year 13 leavers day and ball  
Tuesday 14th May to the 16th May – Year 12 Art mock examination  
Friday 24th May – end of term. 
 
Wishing you all a happy Easter break 
 
Your sincerely, 

 
Hannah Weller 
Head of Sixth Form 
 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-online-for-student-finance

